September 24, 1926

Profs G« Wie Carver
Department of Research & Experiment 3tation

Tuskegee,Institute, Alabama

Dear lir. Carver;

I have your letter of September 20 and
thank you very much. I am pleased always to hear from
you. I am glad that ir, Romm can be with you. He did
fine work in the Botany Department here. He is a fine

man .

Yours truly,




